HB 629 —-- PORT AUTHORITY EXPENDITURES
SPONSOR: Miller

This bill excludes professional services from the requirement that
port authority expenditures over $25,000 must be competitively bid.
Contracts for architectural, engineering and land surveying may be
negotiated on the basis of demonstrated competence, qualifications,
and cost.

This bill is the same as HB 1760 (2016).



